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Dear community, 

 

I am excited to announce that, as we begin the school year, we are taking the next step with our Sunday 

School classes. 

 

Starting this Sunday, We will have classes for High School kids (14+), older kids (9-13), younger 

elementary (5-8), and preschool. I am very excited that our church can offer these because our children 

are our future, and it is so important for them to feel loved by, and connected to, their faith community. 

Our group of children is one of our largest demographics, and it is continuing to grow! We are incredibly 

grateful for the commitment of our teachers, and we are STILL LOOKING for a few more people who 

can commit one Sunday a month to teach a class. 

 

I will outline the classes and opportunities to serve below. NOTE- the age ranges are a guideline, but if 

your child would like to join a class for ages younger than they are (or would like to be in service) they 

are welcome to do so: 

 

High School: Dr. Hentrich and Gelo Fleisher will be providing classes twice a month. The other two 

weeks, high school students are encouraged to join service. 

 

9-13: Yongil Fleisher is heading up this class, and can teach once a month. He has some curriculum ideas, 

and we have a couple people who can assist these classes but we need a couple more people who can 

teach once a month. 

 

5-8: Kendra Stein is teaching this class with a curriculum based on the Bible, and has several people to 

sub and support, but we are looking for 1 more person who could teach once a month, to allow Kendra to 

join service or take a break as needed. 

 

Preschool: Claire Martinez is running this class by herself, and we could use at least one more person who 

can be with small children once a month. 

 

Whether or not you have children in the Sunday School classes, please consider if you might be able to 

give one Sunday a month to our vibrant and growing group of young people. Please talk to me if you have 

any questions. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Pastor Adonia 

 

   
 


